
PUBLIC NOTICE FOR HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT ANNUAL 
ACTION PLAN FY 2016/17 SUBSTANTIAL AMENDMENT 

 
A Public Hearing will be held before the Merced City Council at 7:00 P.M. on 
Monday, December 19, 2016, to review a revision to expenditure 
recommendations for Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) and HOME 
Investment Partnership Program funds.   
 
The recommended revision to appropriate funds to the Gateway Terrace II 
development in the amount of $1,605,202.  Please feel free to pick up a copy at 
the City of Merced Housing Program, second floor, Merced Civic Center, 678 W. 
18th Street.  Spanish and Hmong access to the document is available upon 
request.   
 
At the December 5, 2016 City Council Meeting, Merced City Council will make a 
motion to set a hearing for December 19, 2016 to consider the substantial 
amendment.  For additional information, please contact the City of Merced 
Housing Program at (209) 385-6863 or send e-mail to 
hamiltonm@cityofmerced.org  
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